October 15, 1943.

Mr. Orlie See, Rotary Club, Oakland, California.

Dear Drlio:

Senator R. C. Rankin of our Lawrence Retary Club came back and told me that he had the exceptional pleasure of visiting with you during one of his fine visits to your city.

I am so delighted to hear from you that I am writing to ask you to write me and tell me all about yourself and your family. I spoke to Mrs. Allen, and we are interested to hear from you. I have a brother, Colonel Harry B. Allen, who retired as commandant at Stanford University this October first. He is still living there.

My oldest daughter, Mrs. Mary Allen Hamilton, 860 Center Street, her husband and three children reside in Pale Alto. They were home for the wedding of our youngest daughter, Eleanor, who was married September 28 to George P. Williams, III, of Philadelphia and Lansdowne, Philadelphia.

Won't you write me, Orlie, and tell me all about yourself? Lots and lots of good luck.

Roterily yours,

FCA:AH

President.